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Centralized Intake

PROGRAM 
IMPACT 

Central Intake has been busy the last couple 
months! 

 We have provided over $97,000 in direct 
assistance to our clients during the pervious 
2 months.  

At this time, what is left of our CARES 
funding is allocated to clients, but we are 
creating a “hold” list for those seeking 
assistance while trying to connect callers 
with external resources that can assist in the 
interim. 

This has been an amazing experience for the 
Central Intake Staff, and we are so thankful 
we have had the to opportunity to help so 
many families with their emergent needs 
while dealing with all struggles this pandemic 
has caused our communities to face.  

Enhancing quality of life by empowering 
individuals and strengthening 
communities. 

This has been an amazing 
experience! 

 Number of applications Central 
Intake has recorded listed by county: 



   Food Programs 

PROGRAM 
IMPACT 
For March 2022 the NEMCSA Food Program Team of staff and volunteers worked through the cold to distribute 
2,474 boxes of food to seniors throughout our communities. That is 55 pallets of food! Arenac County was our 
largest distribution and our team also delivered over 100 boxes of food to individuals who could not make it to 
distributions. 



Area Agency on Aging (AAA) 

PROGRAM 

Input Sessions Held 

Region 9 AAA held two Input Sessions for the 2023-2025 Multi-Year Plan—one was at the Ogemaw COA on March 
11th and the other was at the Cheboygan COA on March 10th. In the photo on the right, Kitty Glomski is presenting 
on the plan to a group in Cheboygan. 

The next step in the Multi-Year Planning process will be two Public Hearings. One will be May 18th at the Sunrise 
Side Senior Services Center in Omer and the other will be May 23rd at NEMCSA’s Alpena office at 1 p.m. in 
conjunction with the Northeast Michigan Regional Advisory Council meeting. The May 23rd session will also have 
a virtual option. 

If you haven’t completed the AAA’s Needs Assessment Survey, go to www.nemcsa.org to ensure your opinions 
are considered when the AAA is planning for services in the twelve-county region. 

Have you listened to the AAA’s “Let’s Talk About Aging” podcast yet? Check out the NEMCSA-Region 9 Area 
Agency on Aging Facebook page and hear the introductory broadcast and in the second episode, Kitty Glomski 
hosts Jan Williamson to talk about recent phone scams in the Roscommon County area. Lastly, hear Brooke 
Mainville address coming events and she explains what an Area Agency on Aging is as well as some of the 
available services. 

The next New to Medicare presentation on Zoom is Wednesday, April 13 at 10:00.   This is for beneficiaries that 
are starting Medicare in 2022, those that are planning to retire and will transfer to Medicare, or for those that are 
starting Medicare due to a disability.  
Call 800-803-7174 to register. 

The AAA is pleased to announce Jaime Carney, BSN, has joined 
the agency as the Associate AAA Director-Community Based Care. 
Jaime’s experience covers a wide array of healthcare settings 
 including long term care, infection control, training, and education. 
Jaime is currently pursuing a Master’s degree in Health Informatics. 

Welcome Jaime!! 

http://www.nemcsa.org/



